
19th May 2023

Mr D Kenny
Executive Headteacher

Stars of the week 
Congratulations to this week’s 

Stars. We are very proud of you!

Nursery: Harla
Finley

Reception: Holly 
YEAR 1: Louie
YEAR 2: Isaac
YEAR 3: Elyssa
YEAR 4: Milly
YEAR 5: Emily
YEAR 6: Mason
PPA: Edward
Afterschool: Reeva

Headteacher Message

.

YEAR ATTENDANCE 
THIS WEEK:

NURSERY 93.0%

RECEPTION 96.1%

Y1 97.5%

Y2 99.2%

Y3 98.3%

Y4 96.7%

Y5 98.3%

Y6 98.3%

TOTAL 97.2%

YEAR TO DATE 95.9%

)NiNI Joseph R  and  Maria 

Terrific Timekeepers
We would like to remind 
Parents/Carers that doors 
open at 8.20am. Our terrific 
timekeepers for this week were our 
Y1 pupils. If you are just missing the 
gate by a minute or two, then please 
set your alarm clocks a few minutes 
earlier to avoid getting a late mark.

National Pizza Party Day
Today is National Pizza Party Day. 
If there’s one thing that makes any 
day better it’s a hot slice of pizza 
shared among friends. Did you 
know that Pepperoni is the most 
popular pizza topping! The least 
popular are anchovies, chicken, 
and pineapple. In the UK, 350 
slices of pizza are ordered 
per second. What 
topping will you 
use for your pizza party.

Dear Parents and Carers,
Good afternoon everyone, this week has seen us focus on mental health in school. 
Mrs Purcell, our PSHE lead, started the week by hosting an assembly and introducing the 
topic. Then yesterday, children took part in a range of activities of how to improve or support 
mental health - KS1 made lavender play-doh.
We celebrated sporting success on Wednesday as children from Year 6 took part in the 
Knowsley Cricket Tournament - finishing 3rd overall. The children had a fantastic 
experience and represented the school wonderfully showing the Blacklow values throughout. 
Next week, pupils in Y4 are going to Bispham Hall for a residential and outdoor learning experience. I cannot 
wait to hear the stories and adventures when they return. We thank Mrs Paes for organising this experience 
for the children. We wish you a great weekend and look forward to seeing you all on Monday.
Mr D Kenny – Executive Headteacher

What Do I Do Outside School?
Well done to Nancy 
from Y3 who had her
first Holy Communion.
I think we can all
agree that she looks
amazing in her dress.
Well done Nancy, we 
hope you enjoyed 
your special day.

Well Done
Well done to our Y2 pupils 
who have been fantastic 
this week doing their SATs, 
they have been superstars!

Movie Night
Its our PTA Movie Night event today.
The event finishes at 5pm, all 
children are to be collected from the 
school hall. The school gates to 
Twickenham Drive will be open for 
parents. 

Hot Weather
The hot weather is approaching,
please ensure your child 
has sun screen on, they 
can also bring a hat for 
break and lunch times.



FOCUS OF THE WEEK

. 

Dates for your diary
19th May: Movie Night ( PTA  event)
22-24th May: Y4 trip to Bispham Hall
26th May: Finish for Half term
5th June: School reopens
5th June: Y6 Swimming lessons
14-16th June : Y6 JCA Trip

LATE PICK UP FROM SCHOOL
If children are not collected at the normal pick up time of 
2.50pm OR are late being collected from an afterschool 
activity, they will go into afterschool which is chargeable
as follows:
½ hour from school close time= £3 per day   
1 hour from school close time= £5 per day
anything after 1 hour up until 5.30pm = £10 per day
(Late after 5.30pm - £1 for every minute late)

All wraparound care is to be booked through 
the MCAS parent app. Our numbers are 
capped, so please remember to book, as we 
may not have availability on the day. If you 
have booked an afterschool sessions and no 
longer require it, please email the school office 
ASAP. Thank you

SEND
We have our SEND Parent 

Surgery available on Monday’s 
from 1:45 onwards, to book a 
15 minute slot, please email 

Mrs Humphreys on 
Send@BlacklowBrowSchool.co.uk

Or contact the school office

WORDS OF 
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MATHS
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Sports News
Our girls football team have done us so 

proud in getting to the finals. They 
played extremely well, they have 

improved their skills and developed so 
well as a team.

Improving Bus Services - consultation
The Liverpool City Region Combined Authority, led by Mayor Steve Rotheram, 
has new powers to improve bus services by taking greater public control of the 
network – either through an enhanced partnership with bus operators or by 
introducing bus franchising. Before any final decision is made, we want to 
know what the people who live and work in the Liverpool City Region 
think. The consultation is open until Friday 3rd August. You can find out more 
and take part here and if you have any questions, let us know by contacting 
movingbusesforward@liverpoolcityregion-ca.gov.uk

This week is Mental Health Awareness Week. The official 
theme, as set by the Mental Health Foundation this year, is 
‘anxiety’. At Blacklow Brow, the children have completed a 
variety of activities to allow them to identify how anxiety 

feels, consider strategies to support us when feeling anxious 
and read books based on supporting our mental health. 
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https://mentalhealth-uk.org/help-and-information/conditions/anxiety-disorders/

